January 2025 Secretaries Report

1. 1 would like to review the action items, in the 2023 season we tracked all the “action
items” that required attention and reviewed these at each meeting to help ensure
nothing got missed. In 2024 we kept a list but we did not review them at each
meeting. | would like to go back to the 2023 format where we follow up with each
item at each meeting to ensure nothing gets missed - would like to hear the boards
opinion on this as to if they think it would be beneficial

2. Abigail Peters - membership, at the MHT banquet, Abigail was the lucky winner of
the free membership for attending the AGM. | can see a membership was obtained
January 2, 2025 - was this paid? Should the amount be refunded or should the
account be credited?

3. Review of Rob White's email (attached) - offering volunteering for admin work, is this
something we can offer?

4. Emailed breezy bend re 2025 AGM/Banquet availability on January 9, 2025.



